HOOPA VALLEY TRIBAL COUNCIL
HOOPA FIRE DEPARTMENT
AND '

OFFICE OF EMERGENCY SERVICES
P.O. Box 369
11121 Hwy 96
Hoopa CA. 95546
(530) 625-4366 Fax (530) 625-4416

WARNING SYSTEM TEST FOR
HOOPA SAVE THE DATE

WHEN: Wednesday, June 27", 2018, at 11:00 a.m.
WHERE: Hoopa Valley Indian Reservation.

HOW: Activation of NOAA Weather Radios and Outdoor Sirens.
WHY: To TEST the Mass Notification Siren Warning System to

ensure it works properly during a real emergency.
HOW THIS TEST WILL AFFECT YOU:

If you are listening to KIDE 91.3 FM Tribal Radio on Wednesday morning June 27th., expect
to hear notification that Hoopa Fire Department and Office of Emergency Services will be
testing the Mass Notification Siren Warning System and that this is only a test. If you have a
NOAA weather radio with the Public Alert feature, the radio will automatically turn on and you
will hear a message that will indicate this is a Mass Notification Siren Warning System test.

When you hear the warning test in Hoopa on June 27", 2018, at 11:00 a.m.
* You do NOT need to take any action.
* Do NOT call 911 or local authorities.
* Do NOT evacuate your home or business.

THIS IS ONLY A TEST!!

PREPARE: Find out more about preparing for earthquakes, tsunamis or any other
disasters on the North Coast at http://humboldt.edu/shakyground, or Contact the American
Red Cross: Humboldt — (707) 832-5480

The test is conducted by the Hoopa Fire Department and Office of Emergency Services

If you have any questions about the test, you can call the Hoopa Fire Department and Office of
Emergency Services and ask for Serene Hayden, Assistant Chief for OES at 530-625-4366 ext. 0




